
Ram Subbaratnam

From: EARLS, Chris [cee@nei.org]
Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 200 6-7 AM
To: Ram Subbaratnamr//f,-.
Subject: Re: ISG Section 4 Conference Call

Ram,

I just received an e-mail from John Richards. He is available today for a call, but not tomorrow. Is there any way we can
set it up for today? Sorry for the change. I didn't think he was available. Please send me an e-mail as soon as practical
this morning and I'll let John know. I'll be in a meeting all day today, so please send an e-mail instead of calling. I'll leave
the meeting when I get it.

Chris

From the BlackBerry of Chris Earls

From: Ram Subbaratnam
To: EARLS, Chris
Cc: Jennifer Dixon-Herrity ; Sujit Samaddar; Nilesh Chokshi
Sent: Mon Aug 18 16:29:26 2008
Subject: RE: ISG Section 4 Conference Call
Chris:

Work for the staff. I will let the concerned staff know. We will regroup next week.

Ram

From: EARLS, Chris [mailto:cee@nei.org]
Sent: Monday, August 18, 2008 10:20 AM
To: Ram Subbaratnam
Subject: ISG Section 4 Conference Call

Hi Ram,

I have just discovered that John Richards is out of the office this week. Since he is one of the key players in
this discussion, I'd like to postpone the call until next when he is back. Will that work for you? If so, what are

the good days for you.

Thanks,

Chris Earls
Senior Project Manager, Security

Nuclear Energy Institute
1776 I St. N.W., Suite 400
Washington, DC 20006
www.nei.orq


